
 

  

                    

              

  

  

  

  

  

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   JULY 2 8 , 2022   
  

CITY OF FLORISSANT CONTINUES TO WORK WITH GATEWAY DISPOSAL TO  

ASSIST RESIDENTS AFFECTED BY THE RECENT FLASH FLOODING   

Mayor Tim Lowery  would like to announce that starting on Monday, August 1 st   through Friday,  

August 5 th 
, Gateway Disposal drivers will come by residents’ homes and pick up  flood damage d   

items   only   that were destroyed during the recent flash flood that hit our area. Items must be  

placed at the curb to be picked up. Residents will need to call the Florissant Health Department  

at 314 - 839 - 7654  to make arrangements to get their address on the list. That   list will then be sent  

to Gateway Disposal.   

For that week yard waste will be suspended and will start again the following week.   

The following  items will be accepted   with no exceptions:   
  

Couches, chairs, tables, mattresses, box springs, area rugs, head and   foot boards, bed frames,  
dressers, chest s , entertainment centers, lawn equipment  with all oil and gas drained ,  clothes as  
long as they are boxed up , carpet that has been cut up  into small manageable rolls due to weight   

and all glass must be taped so it do es not shatter on  street  or workers.   
  

Items that  will not be accepted :   
  

C ar parts of any kind, batteries, tires, hazardous materials, electronics of any kind, computer  

monitors and printers, construction materials   which includes drywall and  2 x4s , rock and  concrete  
bricks.   
  

Mayor Lowery would like to thank everyone for their patience and cooperation.    

  

The free bulk pick up day is still scheduled for Sunday, July 31 st   from 7:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at  

St. Ferdinand Park.     
  

  

  


